Goulburn Stags Football Club would like to thank you for your generous support for our
club for the past 11 years.

2023 was a huge year for Goulburn Stags. Overall, the Club entered 48 teams comprising of 530 players playing in local sport. Of these 530 players, we had 409 players between 5 and 14 years of age, as well as a record high 193 females registered to play football with us.

2024 is shaping up to be an even bigger year for the club, with new challenges and more
growth being anticipated, especially in our female football teams as we see considerable
growth with these teams every year.

We had good success in our competition teams last season, with Goulburn Stags & Foxes
winning the grand finals for the U13 Boys, U12 Girls, U14 Girls and All Age Women’s
competitions. We were proud to see so many Stags/Foxes teams competing in the finals on the day. Not to be disregarded, we also claimed the minor premierships in the U12 Girls, U13s Boys, U14s Girls, U15 Boys and the All Age Women’s. 

Additionally, while we saw our men’s and U18’s sides both fall short of making the grand final, we are gearing up for a full tilt challenge at these titles this year.

Stags, as a club, are a strong advocate of female football. We are very proactive in promoting female football in all age groups and look forward to continuing our support with the growth in this competition. We fielded 16 girls only teams last season and we were extremely proud to be showing our commitment to female football is coming to fruition.

We do believe, as a club, we have a commitment to the community, to provide any kid that
wants to play football in Goulburn a team with the Goulburn Stags.

Stags successfully fielded 30 Miniroos teams last season, tripling every other club within the
local footballing community. Fielding at least 2 teams in every age group across the Miniroos, reaching up to 5-6 teams in some age groups.
